From: Lucille Moore

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 11:32 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; Alex Mctaggart

Subject: DA2020/1756 351 Barrenjoey Road Newport & 353 Barrenjoey Road Newport: LPP Submission
Categories: DA2020/1756

Dear Rob Stokes, Councillors, and Planning Panel,
Disappointed, disgusted, dismayed!

How is it that elected official and those who are meant to be working for the community are not listening or actively
pursuing the voice of the Newport residents? Newport residents have made it very clear that the development of
351 Barrenjoey Road is not what they / we want. Over 1300 responses to an online survey were clearly against this
development! Over 300 written submissions to NBC were clearly against this development! Over 1000 people have
signed up and actively follow the Save Robertson Road group! Hundreds of dollars have been donated already to
Save Robertson Road! Just this morning an online petition to Save Robertson Road has over 320 signatories and
growing fast!

It's time! It's time to start representing those that vote you. We do not want 351 Barrenjoey to destroy Robertson
Road and the opportunity for Newport to have a heart.

Sincerely,

Lucille Moore
Newport 2106



